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Why the Tort System is Important 

 
The tort system gives average people a way to influence powerful businesses and institutions and 
change their dangerous practices and policies. 

• For years, people reported instances of clergy abuse to church officials. However, it was not until 
lawsuits were filed that church hierarchies began to institute procedures to punish offenders and 
protect parishioners.i 

• As a result of lawsuits brought by patients’ families, nursing home policies and procedures have been 
changed to better protect elderly patients.ii 

• After individuals successfully sued companies, many re-designed their products, improved warnings, 
and in some cases, withdrew dangerous products from the marketplace.iii   

 
The tort system deters companies from putting profits ahead of safety.  

• The prospect of paying damages provides the financial incentive for companies to ensure safety and 
refrain from harmful conduct, thereby preventing injuries in the first place.  

• Corporate Risk Managers have reported that the threat of tort liability helps them motivate companies 
to improve product safety.iv 

• Liability concerns have helped spur the manufacture of safer consumer products, such as flame 
retardant pajamas and cars with rear-seat shoulder belts and improved fuel tank design.v 

 
The tort system helps limit the government’s role. 

• Without the tort system to police and deter business misconduct, government probably would have to 
assume a greater role in protecting the public from negligent and unscrupulous business conduct. 

• Government agencies already cannot or do not fully enforce regulations designed to protect the 
public.  For example, OSHA rarely seeks charges for workplace deaths based on willful violations of 
workplace safety rules.vi  The Consumer Product Safety Commission “often withholds for months or 
even years information about suspected unsafe products….  It has never publicized the safety 
violations related to more than 11,000 ‘corrective actions’ from 1990-2004, sometimes allowing 
violators to sell out substandard merchandise to unsuspecting American consumers.”vii The FDA’s 
failure to address concerns about Vioxx is just the latest example of an agency allowing dangerous 
products to enter and remain in the marketplace.viii  In other cases, administrative agencies failed to 
discover that manufacturers had concealed critical information about the potential harm caused by 
asbestos, PCBs, the Dalkon Shield IUD, the anti-cholesterol drug MER/29, or heart catheters.ix 

• A move from the tort system to reliance on government agencies to protect consumers and deter 
corporate misconduct would likely require:  more bureaucracy to enforce the regulations, higher taxes 
or a shift of money from other sources to pay for increased governmental enforcement, more 
paperwork from businesses, and greater governmental interference in business practices.  Even these 
changes would not guarantee a more effective regulatory system or equal or better protections for 
consumers than those that exist under of the tort system. 
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